
December 2022 Newsletter

The College Board of Directors and Staff wish you all the best in 2023

Here is a reminder of what is coming up in the new year: 

Payroll Deduction
The next opportunity to join the payroll deduction program will be in February.  There is currently a payroll deduc-
tion program in place for employees of NSH and the IWK.  If you’d like more information about the payroll deduc-
tion program and would like to enroll your employer, please contact the College at admin@cotns.ca.  

Vulnerable Sector Check
Registrants that need to submit a Vulnerable Sector Check prior to the spring renewal have been selected and con-
tacted.  A notification has been sent to your home address and uploaded to your COTNS online profile. 

ACOTRO eLearning Module – Competencies for Occupational Therapists in Canada
There is an e-learning module that needs to be completed before the spring renewal.  The e-learning module for 
the Competencies for Occupational Therapists in Canada is offered through a third-party website. 

College Committees
There are opportunities on the Practice Committee, Credentials Committee, and Investigation Committee. For more 
information, please contact the Registrar at registrar@cotns.ca. 

College Holiday Hours
The College will be closed from December 24, 2022, to January 3, 2023. 

Wishing you a happy, healthy, and peaceful holiday season!
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